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Immunizations for Students in Transition 
 

Due to the chaos that can result from unexpected and frequent moves, parents and youth in 
homeless situations may have difficulty keeping track of their belongings; these may include 
documents ordinarily required for school enrollment, such as birth certificates, health records, 
and immunizations.  State educational agencies (SEAs) must eliminate enrollment delays 
caused by requirements of immunization and other health records.  Procedures should be 
established for referring parents, guardians, and unaccompanied youth to the local liaison for 
assistance in obtaining necessary immunizations, or immunization and health records. 

To assist with needed immunizations: 
• Establish a protocol for referring  

students to local low-cost health  
clinics 

• Establish school-based immunization 
clinics or other opportunities for 
on-site immunizations 
 

  

Did You Know? 
Children living in poverty 
are 2-3 times more likely 
to be chronically absent--
and face the most harm 
because their community 
lack the resources to make 
up for the lost learning in 
school.    

 
 

“I continue to believe that if children 
are given the necessary tools to 
succeed, they will succeed beyond 
their wildest dreams!”  
                                        ~David Vitter                         
                           Former U.S. Senator 

 

If you have any questions, 
contact the Title IX 

 

ESOL NEWS 
 
Continued modeling, visual support, 
and sentence frames are needed to 
foster academic language 
development. 
Although a student may be 
proficient in social language, 
academic language becomes more 
cognitively demanding.  
Accommodations such as extended 
time continue to be vital to the 
academic achievements of bilingual 
students. 
 
Contact Lisa Tucker for more 
information: 
Lisa.tucker@okaloosaschools.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
Catholic Charities 

of Northwest Florida 
 

Catholic Charities of Northwest 
Florida serves, empowers, and 
advocates for impoverished and 
vulnerable families and 
individuals of any race, religion or 
national origin across the Florida 
Panhandle. 

Catholic Charities is a non-profit,  
charitable organization that helps 
to rebuild lives, each and every 
day. 

Services are tailored for the 
unique circumstances of each 
person and our impact is 
significant and measurable. 

Food services and emergency 
assistance are just two ways 
Catholic Charities can help. 

For more information: 
info@ccnwfl.org 

 

 

 

 

 
Please visit the website to find 

Homeless Student Count 
As of 8/30/18:    215 

 Immunizations are 
provided free for children, 
ages birth through 18 
years, through the 
Vaccines for Children 
Program (VFC).  
Contact your local Health 
Department. 
 

Ft. Walton Beach 
(850) 833-9240 
 
Crestview 
(850) 689-7808 
 

 


